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o 2 are in receipt of a referxal from the FBI dated.
syil 13, 1077, directing our attention fo paragraph thres of -

your vequest to the FBI dated Cctcber 27, 1975, for copies of LulITUTS

| matarials wiish you fumished to the FBI concerning tha Silver S
Shirts =nd David IBols Hayne.

The FBI informed you by letter dated Roril 14, 1977, that
the rmaterials you furnished were transmitbed to the Department of
Justice cn Fekmuary 17, 1940 in the cass entitled “David [uBois lMayne;
Forgery in the District of Colimbia’. We have been unaule to locate
the materials. A search in the name of David DuBois Hayne reflects
five Criminal Divisicn Jdocuments pertaining to the materials. Thosz
docurents indicate that the materials were retwmed to the FBI an
Maveh 6 and March 7, 1940. Copies of tha five documants zxe enclosed.
T2 have referved vour reguest back to the FBY for furthar respansa o
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2 are also in receist of your Zehtex date
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cesting that in DICCesSsing vour I veagt for rscords LICul voursall
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roril 20, 1577,
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£ i3 processed, only regquirss search in the nave of the requester.
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A3 we indicated in our latier dated April 15, 1577, secarch in your nare

ivacy Act, under winlen a reguest by a pexson fox sc
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Nevertheless, in accordance with your April 20, 1977, letter
and the referral from the FBI, we have now searched, pursuant to the
Freedom of Information Act, in the name of David DuBois Mayne. As
indicated above, we have located the five abovemantioned documents
pertaining to you. In addition, in accordance with your letter of
april 20, 1977, we have searched under U.S. V. Mary Helen. That
search did not reflect any records. The other matters which you set
forth in your letter do not reascnably describe the records sought, as
required by the Freedom of Information Act, since your descripticns
of the records fail to provide information sufficient for search.

Fegarding your reference to interviews of you and your
wife by the FBI in comnection with the Alger Hiss case, you are
further advised that we have already reviewed all Criminal Division
docunents which we have been able to locate, in processing another '
request. We recall no reference to you or your wife in those decuments.
The approximately 500 pages of such documents are, haowevex; available

to you at $.10 per page, if you wish copies.

Finally, we note your guestion regarding the June 10, 1966,
remorandum from_the Deputy Archivist to Marion M. Johnson. Our records
reflect that the National Archives and Records Service consulted with the
Department of Justice regarding the releasability of the decument. Cn
November 19, 1976, we advised the Office of Iegal Comsel-which was
coordinating the consultation for the Justice Department-that the
Criminal Division had no objection to the release of the document. You
should direct any further inquiry regarding the matter to the National
Archives and Records Service.

Very truly yourss

Benjamin R. Civiletti
Assistant Attomey Ceneral
Criminal Division

by:

E. Ross Buckley
Attorney in Chargs
FOI/Privacy Act Unit




